
PUBLIC    
NOTICE 

 
 
 

VARIOUS STREETS, ROSYTH - TOUCAN CROSSINGS 
 

Notice is hereby given in terms of section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 that 
Fife Council propose to install and remove crossings in Rosyth as follows: 
 
Install 
Admiralty Park approx. 40m south of the southern end of the north island of 
A985/Admiralty roundabout;  Brankholme Brae approx. 25m north of the northern end of 
the north island of A985/Brankholme Brae roundabout;  Castle Road approx. 50m north 
of the extended north kerbline of Peasehill Road;  Castle Road approx. 10m south of the 
southern end of the southern island of A985/Brankholme roundabout; and Castlelandhill 
Road approx. 30m south of the extended south kerbline of Ridley Drive. 
 
Remove 
Castle Road approx. 130m north of the extended north kerbline of Peasehill Road. 
 
Full details of the proposals may be examined during opening hours at Fife Council 
Headquarters, Fife House, North Street, Glenrothes and via public access pc's at your 
closest library.  The documents will also be available online at www.fife.gov.uk/notices 
 
Queries regarding these proposals should be directed to Traffic Management, Roads & 
Transportation Service, Bankhead Central, Bankhead Park, Glenrothes, Fife KY7 6GH or 
by e-mail to traffic.management@fife.gov.uk. 
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